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FROM:   GaDOE C&I: GaDOE-GPB Launch Georgia Home Classroom 

 

Faced with an unprecedented scenario, Georgia’s districts, schools, teachers, and families are finding 
creative ways to stay connected with students through distance and virtual learning.   
  
GaDOE’s Curriculum and Instruction team and Georgia Public Broadcasting (GPB) Education Division 
have partnered to launch the Georgia Home Classroom initiative, which includes instructional TV 
broadcasts aligned to Georgia’s state standards, along with a library of digital learning resources. Click 
here to access the digital resources along with the TV broadcast schedule.  
  
GaDOE has also curated extensive training opportunities and resources for educators, including free 
online courses for teachers new to virtual learning and instructional resources organized by content 
area. Click here to access resources.  Please help us spread the word.   
 

 

 

https://www.gpb.org/education/learn
https://www.gpb.org/education/learn
https://www.gadoe.org/External-Affairs-and-Policy/communications/Pages/Digital-Learning-Resources.aspx

